http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=72992

New building for Pawnee County Fairgrounds

(KLZA)-- A new 60 x 120-foot building at the Pawnee County Fairgrounds should
be ready for use prior to the 2022 Pawnee County Fair.

The Pawnee Republican reports the new building has been ordered. To make
room for the new building the livestock arena and sheep barn will be torn down.

What is described as a “generous” donation has been made to help pay for the
new building. However, additional fundraising will be necessary to cover the
costs of the cement for the floor, livestock pens, electricity, plumbing and
guttering.

Tax deductible contributions can be made for the project. Donations can be sent
to the Pawnee County Fair Foundation in care of Holly Siske, 62281, 714 Road,
Table Rock, NE. 68447.
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